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Many thanks to 6 
Branches and LASER 

region for sharing your 
responses to the survey. 
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Branches are working with local 
NGOs such as Friends of Earth, 

taking individual and group 
actions, giving presentations at 
YouTube and face-to-face group 

meetings to build awareness, 
sponsored for planting trees, 
holding group related action, 
reducing use of paper through 

digital technology.
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All branches supported the Mvule tree 
planting project in Uganda, coordinated 

by UNA Eastbourne, who are also 
establishing a tree planting project in 
Bangladesh. Branches’ support included 

awareness raising through zoom 
meetings and events; sometimes these 

were done in collaboration with local 
NGOs such as Friends of the Earth. UNA 

Eastbourne is also investigating how to 
support the queen’s commonwealth Green 

Canopy. 



Carbon 
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Plans

Supporting the Mvule tree planting project in Uganda

Establishing Bangladesh tree planting programme

Awareness raising through virtual and in-person 
events

Supporting the Queen’s Commonwealth Green 
Canopy



Branches faced difficulties in: 
coordinating their work, 

scaling up projects such as 
the installation of solar 

panels with inadequate funds 
for transition; challenging 
policies that aim at carbon-

consuming growth; addressing 
ignorance, inertia and 

inadequate engagement.
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Branches are advocating SDGs that link with 
green aims; branches are supporting individual 
carbon footprint reductions; branches face a 
tension between organising in-person events 
and reducing their carbon consumption. Some 

branches appreciated these reminders in 
helping them develop green policies. 
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